FARNSFIELD PARISH COUNCIL

Minutes of the Parish Meeting held at 7.00pm on Tuesday 26th April 2005 in the Lower Hall, Village Centre, New Hill, Farnsfield.


Present
Cllr, K J Clarke, R Davis, PJ Elliott, AD Jepson, DA Peet (Chairman), FA Reynolds, G Rhodes, LM Selby, GD Stafford

M Salt (Clerk)

2 members of the public and Co. Cllr. A Stewart in attendance

Minutes of the meeting of 27th April 2004 were accepted.

There were no matters arising.

The Clerk circulated an annual report for 2004-5.

Mr Allington raised the matter of safety in Tippings Lane following the narrowing of the road and suggested that signs be installed and some re-alignment of the footpath take place.

These issues were discussed and Co. Cllr Stewart agreed to follow them up at a meeting scheduled with Mr Charnley, Notts County Council Highways Manager, Newark.

Cllr. Jepson informed the meeting that Tippings Lane was due for resurfacing commencing 23rd May 2005 and this would extend into Combs Lane. He also stated that some work was due to take place on the Ridgeway. He expressed concern that no reply had been received from Mr Charnley following his letter of 8th March 2005 regarding outstanding highway matters on the Main Street.

Parking problems on the Main Street were also discussed.

The meeting closed at 7.40pm.
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